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BOARD OF SELECTMEN SPECIAL MEETING 
Monday June 7, 2021 
Held Electronically 

 
  

PRESENT: Lori Bufano, Joshua Cole, Deborah McFadden, Ross Tartell 
  
GUESTS: CFO Anne Kelly-Lenz, HR Director Sarah Taffel 
   
A.  Call to Order 

Ms. Bufano called the meeting to order at 6:30pm. 
  

B.  Public Comment 
Ms. Bufano reviewed comments sent in from residents in support of restoring the First 
Selectwoman’s salary to what it was pre-pandemic.  Listing below: 
 
Steve Hudspeth – Glen Hill Road 
Jeff Rutishauser – Chair of the Board of Finance 
Melissa Spohn 
John F. Ragazzini – Abbott Lane 
Angie Bertolino 
Carla Lewis 
Sherry McCulloch 
Brian Nunez – Old Huckleberry Rd 
Martha Hoffman – Washington Post Drive 
Gail & Ray Moskow – Carriage Rd 
Mary Gristina 
Jason Cutler – Valeview Rd 
Kevin Hickey 
Brian Yovine 
  

C.  Discussion and vote on First Selectwoman’s Compensation 
Anne Kelley-Lenz spoke on behalf of the town department heads regarding the First 
Selectwoman’s Compensation noting all are in support of restoring the First 
Selectwoman’s salary to what it was pre-pandemic.  The board are all in support of 
restoring the First Selectwoman’s pre- pandemic salary to $139,511.  Discussion among 
the board with questions posed to both CFO Anne Kelly-Lenz and HR Director Sarah 
Taffel who responded.  Additional information on questions posed to be followed-up at 
future BoS meeting.  After further discussion and clarification motion moved by Mr. Cole 
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to restore the First Selectwoman’s previous salary to $139,511.  Motion seconded by 
Ms. McFadden and carried 4-0.  Motion moved by Mr. Cole to make the salary 
restoration just approved effective as of the next pay period.  Motion seconded by Ms. 
McFadden and carried 4-0. 
 

D.  Public Comment 
None 
  

G.  Adjournment 
Having no further business, Ms. Bufano asked for a motion to adjourn at the meeting at 
6:53pm.  Motion moved by Mr. Tartell, seconded by Ms. McFadden and carried 4-0. 
   

Jacqueline Rochester 
Recording Secretary 
Taken from Video 


